
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th January 2022 
 
 

Changes to class team 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that there has been a change to the class team in Ribble. 
 
Mrs Akhtar will now be working part time and will be the class lead in Ribble on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesdays. For the latter half of the week Ribble will be led by Mrs Flanagan, who is the curriculum lead 
for English.  
 
Mrs Flanagan’s e-mail address is sflanagan@pchs.lancs.sch.uk, alternatively you can contact her on the 
school telephone number. 
 
Mrs Flanagan and Miss Akhtar have done a comprehensive handover and Mrs Flanagan is really looking 
forward to working with the pupils in Ribble. 
  
If you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Endersby 
Assistant Headteacher.  
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